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Mr. Larry Brandly

Brandly Oilman Consultants, Inc.
1333 W. 120th Avenue

Denver, Colorado 80234

RE: Third Request for Deliquent Reports
. Dear Mr. Brandly:

On May 23, 1985, we approved your change of operator request (OGCC
Form 10) for Dune Ridge Unit, transferring responsibility from _
Milinda 0il to your company. There are three wells in which we have
received no response from you on their current status and future
plans: - '

Dune Ridge WFU #6 Dune Ridge WFU #4R-WI Dune Ridge7WFU #9-WI
NWSE 32-7N-52W SWSE 29-7N-52W NWNW 5-6N-52W

You are hereby requested to submit an individual Sundry Notice (OGCC
Form 4) for each of these wells describing their status and your
plans for each. Should you fail to respond in writing to this
letter by May 15, 1987, the matter shall be brought for hearing
before the Commission at the next available date for you to show
cause why a penalty should not be assessed against you for non-
compliance with the Rules and Regulations ot the Commission.

Very truly yours,
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